
DPS Transfer from Longfellow/Library Village Park to Friendship Park  - $10,516.04 

 The creation of the new Library Village Park (former Longfellow School site) is 

complete 

 

 The remaining balance in the original fund, $10,516.04, is genuinely needed at 

Friendship Park, another park in the same district 

 

 The bulk of the funds will be used to create a brick/stone base for the recently purchased 

electronic sign for Friendship Park Community Center.  This will enable the sign to meet 

established city code 

 


